HB 1835 -- BLIND PENSION BENEFITS (Haahr)

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Committee on Children, Families, and Persons
with Disabilities

This bill specifies that individuals who have been deemed by
specified medical professionals to have no usable vision must be
exempt from the five-year re-examination requirement in order to
continue to be eligible to receive blind pension benefits.



